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A message from the Headteacher 

The children have all had lots to do today to finish off the week. Every child in the school  

managed to choose a new book to take home and enjoy over the bank holiday. The school 

council campaigns were a huge success and all of the children were ambitious and confident.   

 

 
 

 

 

Reminders 

 

6th May—Bank holiday (School 

closed) 

13th May—Year 6 SATs week  

24th May—Break the rules day 

Contact us 

If you would like to be featured in next week’s 
newsletter, please contact us on the  

following! 

 

Miss Morgan –  

lauren.morgan@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  

Miss Rawlings — 

zoe.rawlings@mossbury.herts.sch.uk 

 

 
 

This week in Cedar Class, the children have 
been looking at manipulating clay in their art 

lessons.  We used clay to experiment with 
our modelling and carving skills  

Next week, the children will be designing 
their final product, which will be created out 

of recycled material. 



 

 

 

A huge congratulations to 

the following children,  

for receiving a value  

certificate in our Friday  

celebrations assembly. 

 

Mya P, Harry S, George T, Elsie E,  

Shumaila A, Tia J, Paul H, Shanay P, 

Beatrix R, Gus W, Ayla S, Arianna 

M, Adam O 

Our weekly challenge 

 

 

 

 

Solve this riddle! 

 

I am an odd number. 

Take away a letter and I 

become even. What 

number am I? 

Today we have elected our School Council. The 
children worked extremely hard on their  

campaigns.  

It is not an easy 
task to stand in 
front of a class 

and present the 
reasons why you 
should be elect-
ed. All children 

who ran for school 
council should 

feel  very proud! 

Congratulations to our newly-elected  
school council:  

Erin J, Sohrab O, Evie M, Sydney W, Ruby R, Brad-
ley W, Shanay P, Deaglan A, Sophie S, Nathaniel B, 

Temi A, King-David A, Adam O, Amelia W.  
 

Congratulations to our advisors to the school 
council:   

Lucy A, Safiyah H, Archie K and Antoine S 

A special well done 

Well done to Dominic, Mya, Nathaniel and  
Arthur for completing the Year 4 Maths  

challenge on Monday. The children scored a great 
120 points out of 200.  

We are now waiting to see if they will get into the 
next round, which only the top scoring 20 teams 

do. Our fingers are crossed for you!  



Today all children from Moss Bury participated in a school book 
swap.  

Children were allowed to choose a book to keep from a selection of 
that were donated by you. This would not have happened without 

your amazing contributions, so everyone at Moss Bury would like to 
thank you for your continued support.  

 

We hope you enjoy reading the books! 



Upcoming PTA Events 
Please be aware of the dates of these upcoming PTA events. More details will 

follow prior to each event.  
 

Friday 24th May  - Break the Rules day followed by Frosty Friday (after school) 

7th June—National Doughnut Day—doughnut sale after school 

Friday 14th June - Father’s Day shop 

Saturday 29th June - Pre loved uniform sale (9am-11am)  

 



   Inclusion Support: 

  Contact details: 

 

 

 
 Mrs Young – Family Support Worker      Mrs McCrow - SENCO 

 daisy.mould@mossbury.herts.sch.uk     Senco@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  
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